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Work Summary Update 
 
- There will be 10X $4k PG Pacific Scholarships and 8 X $5k Māori PG Scholarships for 

2020. All scholarships are now on the Unitec website and open for application. 
- Level 9 programme representation was agreed as critical for PAQCs where these 

programmes reside; a memo to the QAB was actioned. 
- The review of the Conduct of Student Research was completed with recommendations 

to Academic Board ready to submit. 
- The review of the Research Ethics Policy was completed and feedback from Unitec 

Research Ethics Committee is being sought. 
- The Postgraduate Research H&S Risk Assessment template was reviewed and will 

now be attached to the Proposal Template. 
- The Postgraduate Student/Supervisor Contract was reviewed and made compulsory for 

all Level 9 programmes. 
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